MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF MUNICIPALITY
KUPRES
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A joint meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality Kupres
was held in Municipality’s premises on 16 February 2023. At the meeting participated Mr. Zeljko
Obradovié, Director, Mr. Sead Hadzi¢, Assistant Director and Mr. Zdravko Mio¢, Mayor with his
associates.

Topic of the meeting was public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral classification of land, all
with an aim of establishing real estate cadastre and land registry book. The public exhibition is currently
being made in cadastral municipalities Zlosela and Osmanlije, and as a priority for the future are planned



cadastral municipalities Kupres (city), Gornji Malovan and Donji Malovan.

This meeting served as a continuation of the previous successful cooperation and discussions and
satisfaction with the current dynamics and quality of project implementation was highlighted.
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